
Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes 
Tuesday, December 22, 2015 

6:30 PM 
 
 
Meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM. 
 
Present: Landon DeWitt, Dan MacDonald, and John DeWitt 

 
Phone:  Jim Wilson, President of Isle au Haut Electric Power Company 

 
 
The Selectmen spoke with Jim Wilson about the Warrant Article the Town’s attorney 
prepared for a Special Town meeting to see if the Town will lease a parcel of land to 
the power company for its solar diesel solar project.  They decided to hold a Special 
Town meeting on Tuesday, December 29, 2015, at 6:30 PM to see if the Town will 
vote to approve this.   
 
The Selectmen decided to partially reimburse the rent at the Coomb’s house to the 
Teague’s effective back to March 2015 when water tests showed the water problems 
with bacteria.   
 
The Town received a letter from Health and Human Services concerning regulations 
about smoking and second-hand smoke in taxis.  The Selectmen were not sure if there 
is a problem or not and will find out. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:35 PM.   
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, December 28, 2015, at 6:30 PM. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
John DeWitt, Third Selectman 
 
 
__________________ ____________________  ____________________ 


